Kardell Investor – Stakeholder Presentations


Investor #1 - As an investor in the Kardell Paper Company, it is my belief that the company needs to protect its’ financial interests. The integrity of the company is at stake and the outcome could effect long term investments. It is in our best interests to continue the company’s operations in full force and, at the same time, continue to monitor the information about sonox as it becomes available.

     According to Jack’s report, the Ministry of Environment has not created new regulations with regards to sonox. There are not proven statistics that sonox is a health risk to our employees or residents in the area and we are within the legal requirements in monitoring our emission levels. Suggested changes to a new recycling process, investing $70 million and reducing production levels to refit the equipment are all costly and should be reconsidered.  

     My proposal would be to continue to research ways to recycle waste water. It would be in our best interests to establish communications with the plants in Europe that are using recycling techniques for waste water. We could benefit from their knowledge about the new processes. New technological advances are being made in every day and Kardell could benefit from those advances. By gaining knowledge, Kardell would be in the best position for changes if new regulations were put into place.

Investor #2 - Good evening to everyone and welcome and thank you for joining us tonight to discuss the situation that we have come across with the Kardell Paper Company. As many of you already know we have come across an issue of the Kardell Paper Company possibly being responsible for discharging chemicals such as sonox into the Cherokee River, and local doctors are concerned that these chemicals might be having medical affects on people in the community. 

What can we do? As an investor I would be very concerned with Kardell Paper Company shutting down completely for any amount of time, being that it is a successful company and brings in a lot of money every year. That would not only affect us as investors, but it would also affect employees and the Company as a whole. But I would like the company to function in a safe manner so that people in the community do not continue to get sick and mothers do not continue to have miscarriages. Although it has not been 100 percent proven that Kardell Paper Company is solely responsible for these chemicals, the company must do something to stop it if they are in fact causing these dangerous chemicals. 

My suggestion for this issue would be for the company to do a through investigation on what chemicals are being discharged into the river and causing people to be sick. If in fact chemicals from Kardell's company are in any part responsible for this, they should rebuild the company to make it safer for all. I believe that the most efficient way to go about rebuilding is to rebuild in sections if possible so that the company does not suffer all at once. Rebuilding in section would not only help employees to not lose their jobs completely, but it would also make it so us as investors do not lose much either. 

Thank you for taking time to listen to my suggestion tonight, and I truly hope we can come to a conclusion that will have minimal disruption to all areas of the company.

